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STONY BROOK WEST CHAPTER

 

UUP West Campus Chapter website    http://uuphost.org/sbwest     Email address  uup@notes.cc.sunysb.edu  
UUP Statewide website    http://www.uupinfo.org   Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area

UUP CALENDAR FOR Feb. & March 2008

Feb. 13th Stony Brook Day pre-meeting/registration Luncheon  @ 12:30 in SAC Ballroom A., All are invited, 
sign up on line @ http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/albany/  

Feb. 14th Chapter Department Rep. Training for DP's who have not rec'd training & their Dept. Rep. manual. @ 8:30 
in Old Chem. WSCC.  Please *RSVP* to UUP @ 2-6570

Feb. 19th Chapter Exe. Bd. mtg. @ Noon in Old Chem. WSCC, All are invited, *RSVP* to UUP @ 2-6570

Feb. 21st Professionals Council Workshop on "Celebrating Differences", All chapter members are invited, *RSVP* to 
UUP @ 2-6570, Ed O'Connell to facilitate this workshop about the power of diversity.  See attached file, 
08ProfPgms.pub for Spring Semester's workshop listings (please post).

March 1st  Joint Stony Brook East/West chapters UUP Dinner Dance @ 7pm at the Snapper Inn in Sayville .  Cost 
is $30 per person and we have limited tickets since our chapter only gets half the amount.  There will be music, great 
food, door prizes and chance to meet your fellow Stony Brook UUP's from all campuses.  Hope you can join us.  
Please drop off your check made out to  "UUP" to reserve your seat(s) at this Union social event of the year.  Call 
UUP office for further details  @ 2-6570.  See attached flyer file, Flyer2a.pdf  and please post in your area.  Thanks

March 4th Stony Brook Day, Join the RED Hot Road Trip    to Advocate for SUNY (sign up at above website).  
This event is in part sponsored by your UUP and the Office of the President.  We hope you can make the trip and join 
Hundreds of fellow Stony Brook Employees & Students for this Annual Event.  Call Janice Rohlf with any questions @ 
(63)2-4309.

Labyrinth Walking: Pathway to Stress Management  & Improved Performance (spring semester schedule )
Take a break from the stress of modern life by going back a few thousand years.  People are discovering anew that 
walking the concentric circles of labyrinths can create inner peace & healing.  Both EAP & UUP's own Labyrinth 
builder Ed O'Connell invites you to the spring schedule for a refreshing introduction to the Red Dragon Labyrinth  
located between the Student Union & Mendelsohn Quad.  Call EAP for details @ 2-6085.  The schedule for walks all 
from Noon to 1pm is Feb. 29th, Mar. 27th, Apr. 24th, May 29th & June 26th.

*RSVP*  Please reply no later than Three Days prior to Event  so UUP can have a Head Count , Thanks 
Charles McAteer, UUP Chap. Treasurer, UUP office # is 632-6570 @ 104 Old Chemistry Bldg. zip 3475


